
Dear Parents, Friends and Families,
 
Firstly, Thank you to all those who wore blue in support of the ‘Fish Day’ on Friday. All donations will be
gratefully received by the Fishermen’s Mission.
 
Last week saw many of our younger children in Gwithian and Godrevy out and about. All the KS1 pupils
enjoyed a visit to school from Clint from Geevor Tin Mine. His wealth of knowledge around mining and how he
passes this on to the classes is amazing. Lots of great questioning! This was followed by a trip to Geevor on
Tuesday which the children thoroughly enjoyed. Gwithian Class had an exciting trip down to Penzance where
they visited Thornes Fruit & Veg shop after enjoying reading ‘Supertato’. The children were able see the great
variety of seasonal fruits and vegetables on offer and bring back some vegetables . Hopefully you all saw the
lovely pictures capturing the children’s interest and the fun they had on this trip on our Facebook page.
 
We now have our newly elected School Council members and Miss Benyna Richards, who is part of the school’s
Local Monitoring Committee, came in to spend the afternoon with the group. Miss Richards was impressed with
ideas and suggestions raised by the School Council and the way in which the children were able to articulate
their thoughts. Their regular meetings form part of the Pupil Voice for Pensans School and I am waiting for my
first meeting with the council to hear their ideas, concerns and plans for the coming school year. J
 
This week sees the run up to half term. I know many of the children are looking forward to the Halloween
Disco’s on Thursday. Tickets are £3.00 and still available in the School Office. Fancy Dress is completely
optional and KS2 children have been reminded that scary masks will not be allowed. It is a fun event with
music, dancing and food for everybody to enjoy as we approach half term.
Whilst the children have fun at their disco’s remember the Pensans PTFA Meeting is being held from 3.15 –
4.00p.m.Why don’t you join us and enjoy a cuppa and cake and at the same time see if you would like to
support further fundraising and events for the pupils of Pensans. 
 
Exciting news! We have a Whole School Trip to Bodmin Jail booked for Thursday 7th November (first week
back after half term). Details will be with you this week and we can’t wait to take the whole school out for the
day as part of the Personal Development opportunities planned for this school year.
 
It’s been a super busy half term so thank you to you all for your continued support. I hope that you, our
families, staff and friends of Pensans get to enjoy a restful half term holiday and see you all back in school on
Tuesday 5th November at 8.50a.m (TPAT INSET Day Monday 4th November – School Closed).
 
 
Niki Ambrose
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Cape Liko For always being kind to his friends.

Godrevy Seb For being a fantastic mathematician with lots of enthusiasm.

Gwithian Eli
For his determination and perseverance to achieve personal goals AND

amazing writing in phonics.

Porthcurno 
Maddie
Logan

For her fantastic focus during English and noticing other words
(synonyms) for said in her reading book.

For his philosophical, sensitive and eloquent contributions to our class
discussion in R.E this week.

Portherras Lewis
For showing so much effort and consideration with his learning in all

areas of the curriculum. Well done!

Sennen
Rollover
as out on

a trip
WATCH THIS SPACE FOR NEXT WEEK’S ROLLOVER STARS!

Class Stars of the Week 



Monday 14thOctober 2024 - Friday 18th October
2024

Joint 1st Place:  Godfrey and Gwithian 100% 

2nd Place:  Porthminster 98.57%

3rd Place:  Porthcurno 96%

Breakfast Club

Our school target 
for attendance is 97%

Attendance 

HALLOWEEN DISCOS
THURSDAY 24TH OCTOBER

October Half Term:

Break up on Friday 25th October 3:10pm

Monday 4th November: INSET Day

Return to School on Tuesday 5th November
8:40am

Bodmin Jail Trip Thursday 7th November

  ***NURSERY CLOSED FOR STAFF
TRAINING THURSDAY 7TH NOVEMBER***

Dates for
your diary...

Breakfast Club is now open from 7:45am and costs
£3.00 per session or £1.50 per session for Pupil

Premium Children.

Any children who are on the school site
unsupervised before 8:30am will join the Breakfast

Club Children and you will be charged
accordingly. This will happen to ensure that we are

safeguarding all of your children.

Thank you. Mrs. Pellow and Mrs. N.
Simpson-Edmands


